

CHARLES H. MARTIN, P.E. DIRECTOR WATER QUALITY

TO:

Mayor Linda Gorton

Urban County Council

FROM:

Charles H. Martin, P.E., Director

Division of Water Quality

DATE:

August 23, 2019

SUBJECT:

Requesting authorization for Easement Acquisition for Duntreath Drive Stormwater

Improvements

Request

The purpose of this memorandum is to request a resolution authorizing the acceptance of deeds of permanent easement from the owners of record on properties for the Duntreath Drive Stormwater Improvement Project.

Purpose of Request

The purpose of the deeds of permanent easement is to allow for construction of stormwater improvements on Duntreath Drive. Agreement has been reached with all affected property owners.

Project Cost in FY20 and in Future Budget Years

The property owner has agreed to provide the easement at no cost to the LFUCG.

Albright/Martin

